Slater School Remodeling Bids Asked

Bids for the remodeling program at Slater High School will be received by the Board of Mayor and City Commissioners at its regular meeting on March 26 at 10:30 a.m.

Maurice Conn, Tennessee Bristol commissioner of public property, made a motion to the Board at their meeting this morning that they adopt the recommendations of the School Board concerning the additions and improvements to be made on Slater High and the board approved the recommendation unanimously.

At a meeting attended by Dr. C. M. Eyler, superintendent of schools, who presented the views of the school board, and R. V. Arnold, architect employed by the city to prepare plans and specifications for the proposed work at Slater School, a thorough study of the plans and specifications was made.

A few minor additions and in some instances clarification of the specifications was made and it was unanimously agreed to recommend to the city that bids on the work be received.

Work on Slater High will include ten new class rooms, the enlargement of the home economics department, a new auditorium and a new cafeteria.